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PRESS RELEASE 
December 6, 2019 

 

City of Pacifica – 2019 Holiday Closure 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) December 6, 2019 – 
 

Pacifica, CA – The City of Pacifica announces that the following departments/divisions will be 
closed to the public between Monday, 12/23/2019 through Wednesday, 01/01/2020 and these 
days shall be considered non-business days: 
 

City Hall (170 Santa Maria Ave. Pacifica, CA 94044): 
Administrative Services Department 

City Manager’s Office 
 

Planning/Parks, Beaches and Recreation (1800 & 1810 Francisco Blvd. Pacifica, CA 94044): 
Non-Contractual – Parks, Beaches and Recreation Services 

Planning Department 
 

Public Works (151 & 155 Milagra Dr. Pacifica, CA 94044): 
Engineering Division  

Field Services Division 
 

The  following departments/divisions will continue normal business hours between Monday, 
12/23/2019 through Wednesday, 01/01/2020: 
 

Child Care, Senior Services programs, and some Recreation programs 
Pacifica Police Department 
Pacifica Fire Department 

Wastewater Treatment & Collection Services (Calera Creek Water Recycling Plant)  
 

Information regarding the Holiday closure is available on the City website 
https://www.cityofpacifica.org/, informational flyers posted at our facilities, or social media.  
 

Contact: 
Lorenzo Hines, Assistant City Manager 
650-738-7301 
hinesl@ci.pacifica.ca.us  
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